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FALKIRK COUNCIL

MINUTE  of  MEETING  of  the  PLANNING  REVIEW  COMMITTEE  held  in  the
MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS, FALKIRK on FRIDAY 7 DECEMBER 2012 at 3.30 P.M.

PRESENT: Councillors Buchanan, Mahoney, McLuckie, Meiklejohn and Turner.

CONVENER: Councillor Buchanan.

ATTENDING: Legal  Services  Manager  (I  Henderson);  Development  Management  Co-
ordinator (B Whittle), and Committee Services Officer (S Barton).

PRC12.  APOLOGIES

No apologies were intimated.

PRC13. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no declarations made.

PRC14. MINUTE

There was submitted (circulated) and APPROVED Minute of Meeting of the Planning
Review Committee held on 2 October 2012.

PRC15. APPLICATION FOR REVIEW – PLANNING APPLICATION
P/12/0398/FUL, EXTENSION TO DWELLINGHOUSE (DORMERS TO
FRONT AND REAR) AT 60 VALEVIEW, STENHOUSEMUIR

There were submitted documents (circulated) in relation to the Application for Review
submitted by Mr and Mrs S Henderson for the Extension to Dwellinghouse (Dormers
to Front and Rear) at 60 Valeview, Stenhousemuir.

The Committee heard a short presentation from Mr Whittle, who provided a summary
of the application, the papers before the Committee, referring to the Report of
Handling and the reasons for refusal of the application now being reviewed.

After discussion, and having heard advice from Mr Henderson, the Committee
AGREED:-

(1) that they did not have sufficient information to allow them to make a
determination, therefore the matter be continued to a future meeting of the
Committee on a date to be agreed, and



(2) to conduct an unaccompanied inspection of the site in question, and to visit the
streets  identified  in  the  Notice  of  Review  (Queens  Drive  and  Stirling  Road,
Stenhousemuir) on a date to be agreed.


